

Telephone 01388 815276
Fax 01388 815263
Email info@spennymoor-tc.gov.uk

Our ref:

Me.2d/CR452LY

16 December 2016

Mr Alan Prudhoe Request-366779-144d8abb@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Prudhoe

Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information request entitled 'NEREO Report Follow Up'.

At the Annual Meeting on 24 May 2016 Council agreed to accept the recommended changes to Standing Orders, Financial Regulations, Scheme of Delegation, Freedom of Information Policy and the Data Protection Policy.

If you are dissatisfied with this response, you are able to request an Internal Review into the handling of your request for information, by contacting us at enquiries@spennymootowncouncil.gov.uk or by telephone 01388 815276.

After you have exhausted our internal appeals procedure, you also have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: Telephone: 01625 545 745 Email: casework@ico.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

COLIN RANSON Interim Town Clerk

Col J. Panco